Dear Families, Summer, 2023

Welcome to Second Grade! I know this year will bring new knowledge for all of
us. I am looking forward to getting to know everyone in our class, and creating a
partnership around education with students and families. I can’t wait to share all
that we accomplish with you. New friendships await us!

Please have your child bring to school on the first day the following items:

pencils

erasers

glue sticks

scissors

1 yellow pocket folder with the 3-hole strip brass fastener tabs inside

a soft zippered case in which to keep these supplies (not a hard cover box)
a box of tissues

a box of band-aids

a container of baby wipes (not Clorox, please)

Please send a note with your child on the first day of school saying how they
should be dismissed. If I have no note, I will assume that they are supposed to go
home on the bus. You can also e-mail me your dismissal notes at
kventre@easton.k12.ma.us. I will then add your e-mail to my group contact list
when I return to school in late August. For now, enjoy a wonderful, relaxing
summer. See you in the fall!

Sincerely, Katherine Ventre

A little about me: I love to swim, read, cook, and write.
According to my friends and family, I am an excellent
dessert baker! My favorite season is autumn when the
leaves change color. I will be traveling to Connecticut,
New York, New Jersey and Michigan this summer. I am
sure we’ll have lots of fun talking about our travels
when we return to school in the fall. See you then!
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